
LOCATION: TIFFIN TRACT 

The County's Forestry deparment has been pleased to take part in providing 
fishing opportunities at the Tiffin Tract since 2015. 

Unfortunately, littering and fires have become commonplace, and discarded 
fishing line and hooks have created hazards for users and wildlife. These 

issues have resulted in the decision for the County of Simcoe to discontinue 
the partnership with the MNRF to stock the pond. 

For more information on the restocking program, including other fishing 
opportunities, please visit: Fish ON-Line (gov.on.ca) 
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